
From: Jodie Wilson   
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 1:33 PM 

To: Licensing <Licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Cc: dcraig and Nigel D Hopes  

Subject: RE: Application for Premises Licence - Awberry Barn 

 
Good afternoon, 

 
I have considered the application for the premises licence at Awberry Farm against 

the licensing objective “Prevention of Public Nuisance” on behalf of the 
Environmental Quality Team 
 

The Applicant has agreed to alternative wording to their suggested condition 16 to 
now read: 
“The level of noise emitted from amplified music associated with the use 
hereby permitted shall not exceed 35dB LAeq,15min as measured at the boundary 
with any off-site residential dwelling.”  

Please see email chain below for related correspondence on this. 
 

With the amended condition wording and operating in compliance with their 
proposed conditions, public nuisance should not occur and I have no objections to 

the proposed premises licence. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Jodie Wilson 
Environmental Health Officer – Environmental Quality 

 

 
From: Duncan Craig   
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 12:47 PM 
To: Jodie Wilson   

Cc: Nigel D Hopes  Licensing <Licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Application for Premises Licence - Awberry Barn 

 

 
Hello Jodie 

 
Further to your email of yesterday, this is amendment agreed by the applicant. 

 
I have copied licensing into this email in order they are aware of the amended, 
agreed wording of that condition and that you will therefore not be making any 

representation upon this application.  
 

Many thanks.  
 
Kind regards, 

Duncan Craig 
Barrister  
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